
Caernarvonshire & Anglesey Motor Club 
Stuff The Turkey Autotest 

at Trac Môn 
28th of December 2021 

 
Bulletin 1 
 
In light of the most recent Welsh Government announcement regarding the tightening of Covid 

Guidance, C&A MC issue the following bulletin regarding the event. Please read all sections, 

however the most notable change is the change of entry numbers, spectators and support 

personnel. 

Should any of the below changes unduly affect any competitors, please contact the Secretary 
of the Meeting, Peredur, on 07748 081300 to discuss any queries. Any entries withdrawn as a 
result of these changes will be refunded in full. 
 
As you can appreciate, the manner in which the latest Covid guidance is issued is increasingly 
turbulent and unpredictable. Should any further changes be issued, we will endeavour to notify 
all competitors as soon as possible. 
 

Amendments to the SRs: 

4. ELIGIBILITY 
Add to list of invited clubs: BTRDA 

 
6. PROGRAMME 

Entries will close on 26/12/21 at 12:00hrs 
 

8. ENTRIES 
The maximum number of entries for the meeting is 15 for the PCA and 5 Autotest. 
 

16. MISCALLANEOUS 
Spectators will not be permitted. 
Only the competing crew may attend the event (Excluding organisers and marshals). 
 
If any crew requires an additional person to bring the competing vehicle to the venue, this can 
be accommodated by one of two ways: 

1. The “additional” person signs on to marshal for the day  
2. The vehicle can be brought to the venue, dropped off, and picked up at the end of the 

day. 
 

 
 

 


